
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scsenate.gov>
To: jlowder@dew.sc.govjlowder@dew.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 1/23/2012 2:47:09 PM
Subject: UI Overpayments

Joe, I failed to ask also for the amount of federal benefits, if any, paid in conjuction with the $88m in overpayments recently reported. 
Thanks,

DV
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